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Bank Robbery 
700 E. Campbell Road – Frost Bank 

 Richardson, TX 
 

   
    On Thursday, January 27, 2011, at approximately 9:35 a.m., officers responded to the Frost 
Bank located at 700 E. Campbell Road on a robbery call. 
 
   Officers arrived to learn that a white male, approximately 60 years of age, 6’-00” to 6’-2” tall, 
gray hair, weighing 200-230 pounds, wearing a blue baseball hat and a maroon long sleeve 
Texas A & M sweatshirt had robbed the bank.  The suspect passed a demand note to the 
teller.  No weapon was displayed during the offense.  He was last seen leaving the area in a 
light blue older model SUV, possibly a Ford Explorer. 
 
   It is believed that this same suspect may be responsible for two similar bank robberies in 
Dallas.  For details on those robberies go to Bandittracker.com and search for Dallas 1/21/11 
& 10/22/10 offenses.  
 
        Anyone with information about this offense, or who believes they may know the identity of 
the offender, is asked to contact the Richardson Police Department at 972-744-4801. 
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